
 

Safety Recall Notice 
 

SUBJECT: DEWALT Model DWD110 and DWD112 3/8-inch VSR drills (see below) 

 

We are contacting you because our records indicate that you may have purchased one of 

the following products.  In cooperation with Health Canada, we are recalling those products to 

inspect them for a possible internal wiring issue which may create a shock hazard.   

 

The following models are affected: 

 

          DEWALT Model DWD110 and DWD112 3/8-inch VSR drills. 

Only date codes 2017-37-F-__Y through 2018-22-FY-__, inclusive, are affected.   

 

(The date code format is: YYYY WW-FY-__.  YYYY = Year of Manufacture (i.e. 2017), WW 

=Week of Manufacture.  Example: 2017 18-FY-__ = 18th week of 2017.) 

 

If the drill is marked with an “X” after the date code it has already been inspected and is not 

affected.  If your drill does not have a date code or you cannot locate it, please contact us. 

 

 

 
 
                                                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If your drill/driver is affected, STOP USING IT IMMEDIATELY, and call toll free 

855-752-5259 
between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., Eastern Time, Monday through Friday, 

or e-mail: recall@sbdinc.com for information about a free inspection and correction. 
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